(3%

Sister Albers celebrates 60 years

Sister Regina Albers will celebrate
her 60th anniversary as a Sister of the
Precious Blood at St. Joseph Church in
Egypt on Aug. 28 at the 8:45a.m. Mass.
An Open House will be from 1:30 -
p.m. in the Egypt School House.

Sister Regina is the daughter of the
late Henry and Marcella Albers of
Egypt. She has three brothers: Nor-
bert and Jeannetter Albers of Cartha-
gena, Wilfred and Wilma Albers of
Celina and Tony and Martha Albers of

Minster, along with one sister, Irene

and Urban Gehret of Versailles.
‘She graduated from the Univers
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of Dayton and taught at Holy Angels
School in St. Joseph, Mo., St. Chris- .
topher in Vandalia, at St. Charles in
Hearatland, Wisc. and in Ottoville .
before working 12 years as a mission-
ary in Chile, S.A. On her return from
Chile, she worked as a Pastoral Minis-
ter at Holy Angels Parish in Sandusky . -
and in St. Marys Parish in Adrian, -
Mich. She now works as a curator of
the Museum and the Relics at the Ma-
ria Stein Shrine of Holy Relics in Ma-
ria Stein. She also works, shares and
with the Hispanic community
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